

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that October is only a few days away! The kids have been working very hard and are showing amazing progress in both academics AND social skills! I am so blessed to have such a great group of students! We have been celebrating and discussing the change in seasons, and have been working on several fall projects. I have been working on student assessments with the kids this week in preparation for conferences and report cards. We continue to practice counting, letters, sounds, math facts, number formation, making the Sign of the Cross, and genuflecting, We have been learning how to break words up by sounds, and how to spell words by putting initial, medial, and ending sounds together. We are working on simple math facts with +0, +1, +2 and doubles facts. Please have your child practice these facts for a few minutes each day. Making flashcards and/or orally quizzing your child makes a huge difference in the classroom!

We will be praying the Rosary each morning during the month of October. We do have rosaries at school for the students, but if your child has a special one from home that they would like to bring, they are Welcome to do so.

Thank you to all of our dads (and moms) for joining us this Week for doughnuts! Looking ahead to October and November, We Will be having our Halloween socials, Trunk-or-Treat, Margo's biirthday, and our annual Thanksgiving Family Luncheon. More information to come....



REMINDER

Just a quick reminder that we do not have school next Friday, October 3.



at bat cat hat fat sat rat pat

I hope everyone has a wonderful fall weekend!

Ms. DeWitt

classroom emailtdewitt@saintscjm.com

Spelling Words

We will have our first official spelling test on Friday, October 10.
We have been practicing these words in class, but please practice at home, as well, if time permits.
Thank you!

